
EDITORIAL

The Winter Issue 2022 of the Studies in Humanities and Social Sciences, 
like the previous Issues, includes articles in History, Economics, 
Geography, English Literature, Philosophy, Anthropology and 
Cultural History. The papers in this Issue cover a wide range of 
topics in Humanities and Social Sciences. We hope the readers 
would appreciate the scholarly effort of the authors to throw light 
on issues dealt with in the papers concerned.

 We are sorry that the Summer Issue of the journal could not be 
printed and distributed on time due to some technical problems 
relating to printing. However, the journal was made available online 
in the IIAS website.

 As before, this time also we had received many papers for 
publication, but only a few could find place in this Issue on account 
of limitation of space. Many papers could not meet standards of the 
journal and therefore could not find a place .

We request the prospective contributors to keep in mind the 
requirements of the journal while sending their submissions.

 We thank the Director, Secretary and Publication Officer of the 
IIAS and the members of the Editorial Board for their help in making 
the publication of the journal possible. We also thank Ms. Sangeeta 
for her constant help in coordinating the publication of the journal.
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